
Public Notice

The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds up to the
amount designated below.

Community Development Block Grant

Program City Department Total Award Amount

Elderly Services Houston Health
Department

$390,000.00

Chronic Disease
Prevention

Houston Health
Department

$60,000.00

Mental Health
Services

Houston Health
Department

$150,000.00

Re-Entry Houston Health
Department

$98,000.00

Total $698,000.00

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on the proposed item.
The thirty-day period extends from Friday, October 18, 2024,
through Sunday, November 17, 2024. Upon completion of the 30-day
public comment period, HCDD will enter into a Letter of Agreement
with the City Department(s).

For additional information on these items, contact Estrella Colón
at 281-726-5006. Written comments can be submitted by email to
Estrella.Colon@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations,
please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 1. For
any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process, please
access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.
html and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more
information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


